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	Thursday, 15 October 2015 

	Based on the assessment of the current migration flow situation, border controls at the internal land border with Hungary will be lifted as of tomorrow.
Controls at this border, introduced on 17. September with a government decision in order to better control the migration flows, were only a temporary measure in compliance with the Schengen rules. After the initial period of ten days, controls were prolonged for twenty days. According to our assessment, the prolongation of this measure is now no longer necessary.
This does not imply that the internal Schengen border with Hungary will now be unsupervised; as they did prior to 17 September, the Slovenian Police will continue to carry out compensatory measures within the country, efficiently providing security both in the border area and in the country.
For Slovenia's citizens, this means that when travelling to Hungary, they must carry a valid identity card or passport, although they will not be subject to border controls.
 


